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Udall Foundation 
Data Governance Board 
Quarterly Meeting – September, 2023 
 
This meeting was conducted virtually via email. 
 
Topics addressed: 
 
- DGB members received additional information about Microsoft Purview and agreed to consider its 
adoption for agency use in early FY 2024.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


